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The Pendleton Plan Commission met on July 11, 2018 at 7:00 pm at 100 W State Street, 
Pendleton, Indiana.  The meeting was called to order at 7pm.  Commission members present 
were Chair Tim Pritchard, Carol Hanna, Kyle Eichhorn and Brian Souders.  A quorum was 
established.  Representing the Town were Town Manager Tim McClintick, Assistant 
Planning Director Rachel Christenson and Planning Clerk Kate Edwards. 
 
 
MINUTES 
 

MINUTES TABLED FOR NEXT MEETING 
 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
Comprehensive Plan Update 
 Pritchard opened the meeting as a Public Hearing regarding the Comprehensive Plan.  
 No public present. 
 Pritchard closed the Public Hearing 
 

KYLE EICHHORN MOTIONED, SECONDED BY CAROL HANNA, TO APPROVE 
THE COMPREHENSIVE PLAN.  MOTIONED CARRIED. 

 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 None 
 
Christenson shared that the Planning Department is thinking of updating the Unified 
Development Code.  The plan is to get some quotes on hiring a consultant to help us update 
those.   
 
 
Next Plan Commission meeting is scheduled for August 8, 2018 at 7p.m. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:04 pm. 
 
Kate Edwards 
Planning Clerk  
Town of Pendleton 


